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The Bulletin, 10-17 December 

A Thuismitheoirí,  

The Le Chéile Programme: 6th Class will travel with Ms. Hanley and Ms. Mahony 

to Lauragh National School tomorrow, 11 December. We will meet at Holy Cross 

Church for 10am Mass. Afterwards, we will have hot chocolate together in Café 

James and will travel to Lauragh at 11.30 am. Children will be back in Cahir for 3pm 

pick-up. Permission note sent home today.  

Brendan Martin Cup: We are delighted that Amy Harrington will call to Cahir NS 

on 13 December with the Brendan Martin Cup! Thank you to Ms. Brosnan for co-

ordinating the visit. Kerry jerseys to be brought to school. The choir may bring a 

Kerry jersey and a Christmas jumper. 

Parents’ Association, Christmas Carols in SuperValu: Our school choir will 
sing Christmas carols on Friday, 13 December. Details in today’s permission note.  
 
Confirmation Candidates: Confirmation candidates are requested at 12pm Mass 
on 15 December.  
 
Tom Naiman: Tom would like to make parents aware that Christmas orders of 
photographs should be made in the next few days.  
 
Kenmare Family Resource Centre: 8-week parenting workshop starting in 
February 2025, run by Margaret Gilbert Life & Parent Coach NVR 
practitioner/supervisor/trainer. To reserve a space please use the QR code or 
email/call Irene on the details provide on the poster attached. 
 
Slán le Síle: Monday, 16 December, will be Ms. Síle Browne’s last day with us. Ms. 
Theresa O’Shea will return as an SNA in January. I would like to wish Síle the very 
best and to express my gratitude for her hard work since February. Thank you Síle 
for your contribution, especially in Ms. Lynch’s room. I kindly ask children to bring 
homemade cards for Síle on Monday. Go raibh míle maith agat, a Shíle! 
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